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News at Central 
   PRINCIPAL:   Michael Fisher 

 

From the Principal 
 

 
Dates to Remember 

 

Week 7 

Stage 2 Swim School 

 

Wednesday 28th 

November 

P&C AGM 

 

Thursday  29th November 

Kindergarten Orientation 

Session 5 

 

Friday 30th November 

Toy Run 

 

Friday 7th December 

Presentation Day 

 

Saturday 1st December 

Christmas Pageant 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LOST PROPERTY 

Will be donated to the 

P&C at the end of 

Weeks 5 and 9  
 

 

Welcome back everyone to another awesome week of 

learning at Broken Hill Public School as we continue to inspire, 

show integrity and inclusion for all. 

 

We are looking forward to the remainder of this term with lots 

of exciting activities coming up. A reminder to keep an eye 

on the term planner for events that may involve your child. 

Copies of the term planner are available at the front office. 

 

Stage 2 Excursion 

Years 3 and 4 students arrived back Friday afternoon after a 

few days of activities at Lake Cullulleraine. A great time was 

had by all despite the weather. A big thank you to Mr Hosken, 

Miss Zacharia and Chris for all the organisation and 

supervision. 

 

Swim School 

Swim School has started this week for Years 2 and 3 as they 

learn about being confident and competent in pools, etc, to 

prevent unnecessary accidents in and around water. Thank 

you to Chris, Mr Hosken and Miss Gibbons for helping the 

children with these important skills. 

 

Christmas Pageant 

We have again entered into this year’s Christmas Pageant to 

be held on Saturday 1st December.  (Not 7th December as in 

the Term Planner.)  Our theme this year will be The Magpied 

Piper.  We are asking some children to join us at the start of 

the parade and then encouraging others to join in as we 

make our way along the course. We would then like a larger 

group to join in as we round the corner of Oxide and Argent 

Streets.  Please see the note with this newsletter. 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 

Planning for 2019 

Thoughts have started toward organisation for 2019 with regards to student numbers and 

class structures. In order for us to have an accurate picture for next year, we are asking for 

families to please notify the school if you are planning on not being with us in 2019. Your 

assistance with this is greatly appreciated. 
 

Yours in Education 
 

Michael Fisher 

Principal 

 

 

KV – Maddison Butcher, Eva Rowbotham 
1/2G – Ella Lee, Aydan Riddington 

1/2Z – Dakota Edwards, Nadia Thompson 
5/6J – Laken Paewai, Briana Ralph 

5/6P – Alinthia McCormack, Ashlin Keenan-Staker 
CAPA – Darci Hosken, Chelsea Whitla 

You’re a Star – Brae Woods 
 

CLASS OF THE WEEK –

 

Congratulations to the following students who have completed their respective 

Reading Levels – 21st  November, 2018. 
 

BLUE – Shylar McIntosh, Angel McIntosh 

GREEN – Alexis Summers, Brooke Cattermole 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTES WHO’S INVOLVED 

Toy Run note All  students 

If you did not receive a note, please come to the office as soon as possible.  
 



 
 
 

 

                                    BARRIER PSSA BLUES AWARDS 

On Friday 16th December, the annual Barrier PSSA Blues Awards night was 
held at the South Football Club. This dinner is to recognise the outstanding 
achievements of students who have represented Barrier PSSA.  Broken Hill 
Public School student Trae Hammond received a President’s 
Commendation for his efforts in the Barrier AFL team. 

Trae is a player who led through his actions on the field. He is an 
outstanding judge of the play and can read the flight of the ball better than 
most. Although often outsized, Trae took many strong marks in huge packs 
to stop many opposition attacks. Trae is a worthy award winner for AFL as 
he has put everything he could into representing Barrier. 

On 30th November, 2018 the Ulysses Club will be holding their annual Toy Run. They will be coming to our 
school at approximately 10.00am to show off their bikes and collect donations of new toys or games. 
 

If you would like to donate a gift to the Toy Run please drop off your unwrapped gift to the office before 
this date.  Please put your child’s name on it so they can hand the gift to the bikers.  If you would prefer 
to donate cash to this worthy cause please put it in an envelope with your name on it and hand into the 
administration office.  
 

Thank you for your support.  

 
 
 
 
 

CANTEEN NEWS 
 

Please check with canteen when placing lunch orders as some food and drinks may not be available. 
 

NOT AVAILABLE:        Pizza, Spaghetti Jaffle. 
 

Thank you to the students, staff, families and canteen volunteers during 2018 for 

supporting our P&C School Canteen. 

 
 
 

Coffee Club 
Every Thursday, 2.15pm  

Meeting Room ALL WELCOME. 

Annette 

 

Broken Hill Public School 
 

Kindergarden 2019 Orientation / Transition Date 
   

Final Visit  - Thursday, 29th November 2.00pm to 3.00pm 

Parent/Carer Information Session 

‘Eat It to Beat It’ talk and tour of the school. 
 



 
 
 

 
Summer Reading Club 

The National Summer Reading Club will return to Broken Hill City Library and in more than a thousand 
public libraries across the country for another fun-filled season. 
 
Created for children and young people pre-school age to 17, the Summer Reading Club is a free program 
led by State Library of Queensland (SLQ) that inspires imaginations and instils a love of libraries and 
reading. 
 
The 2018 theme, Curious Creatures, encourages eager young readers to discover new worlds as they 
explore and connect with a curiosity of creatures. 
Participants are encouraged to check out the displays in the library, fill in and return their book raves and 
reading logs to share with others! You can also join up for Reading Buddy program where you can come 
into the library and practice your reading with one of the staff or a volunteer! 
 
Register with the library http://bit.ly/JoinSRC (link is external) 
Register online with the State Library of Queensland 
http://www.summerreadingclub.org.au/theclub/registration/ (link is external) 
 
Summer Reading Club will run from 1 December 2018 to 30 January 2019.  
  

 Launches in the library and online on Saturday 1st December 
Receive a welcome pack including activity booklets for preschool, primary and secondary age 
children. 
Register online or in person at the Broken Hill City Library or at our pop-up library at the Community 
Markets in the Sturt Park from 7pm. (You can register up until 10th January 2019.) 

 

 

http://bit.ly/JoinSRC
http://www.summerreadingclub.org.au/theclub/registration/


 
 
 

 


